Schools are responsible for a significant amount of public expenditure. Every year our financial data is published, and is viewable by schools, and members of the public, on a national website. This can also be used to compare information between schools, locally & nationally. To view our financial information please visit : https://schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk/school/detail?urn=111496

It is a requirement that schools publish the number of employees on salaries of £100,000 or more – Fox Wood has no employees with this criteria.  
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